



Come & Join US For Our 29th Annual!



Trillium Mutual Insurance & Waterloo Brewing, take pleasure in inviting you to join us for the 29th Annual Golf Tournament, in support of Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce.

Saugeen Golf Club will return as our host venue, with tee-off set to go:

Thursday, September 16, 2021

The Annual CSGB Golf Tournament has now raised over \$535,000.00 on behalf of this Universal Community Program. These results have been achieved thanks to the support of our participants \ominus sponsors. We trust that we can count on your continued support. As a past team leader and or sponsor, our entry package has been sent for your consideration. Please contact your team and return your entry form with payment by Friday, June 25, 2021. Returning and new Hole Sponsors should complete and return the hole sponsorship portion of the entry form.

Please note that cheques cannot be postdated after June 25, 2021. We encourage you to enter as early as possible.

Registration details are included on the entry form. Our entry fee covers all golf related activities and meals. Due to existing & possible future COVID guidelines, the tournament may take on a modified format. We will however, deliver our normal level of high standards. There will be chances to win 1st Class Hole-in-One Prizes, including cars, plus a shot at \$25,000.00, as well as some great Closest-to-Pin Prizes on all the par three holes. One lucky individual will win the Grand Prize Draw. In addition, each golfer will receive a 29th Anniversary Souvenir!

Fred Wallace will be on hand to help guide us through the day and some of our regular guest Celebs and local V.I.P's will attend in support of this worthwhile Community Cause.

In closing, your generous support over the years has been greatly appreciated by all!

We encourage you to enter & we look forward to hosting you on

Thursday, September 16th, 2021 in support of:

Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce

Joe Dietrich Tourney Co-Chair Evan W. Hayter Honorary Tourney Co-Chair

Corey Hayter Tourney Co-Chair















We Invite You to Enter the 29th Annual!



Trillium Mutual Insurance & Waterloo Brewing
Invite you to register for the 29th Anniversary Golf Tournament in aid of

Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce



Chances

Chances to Win * 2021 Cars * Premium Patio Ensemble Thursday, September 16, 2021 at the Saugeen Golf Club

*Located at 5278 Bruce County Road 3, Port Elgin * Tel: 519-389-4031*

REGISTRATION & TEE TIMES TO BE FINALIZED Subject to COVID Protocols

Entry Fee Set \$175.00 Per Person Four Person Scramble Format

To ensure your entry, please return your Entry Form by June 25, 2021



XXIX

Entry Fee includes: All Golf Activities and All Meals; 29th Ann. Bag Tag; Mulligans; 50/50 Cash Hole; Hole-in-One + Closest-to-Pin Opps; 29th Anniversary Souvenir & Chance to Win the Grand Prize Draw

Name	Address	Postal Code	Email
Telephone contact number	:		
Please check the appropriate box if you are interested in: (a) Making a Cash Donation (b) Being a Full Hole Sponsor @ \$600.00 (c) Being a 1/2 Hole Sponsor @ \$300.00 (d) Being a Partial Hole Sponsor @ \$200.00			

Please complete & return your entry form with payment (cheques must accompany entry) to the attention of Larry Holmes (lholmes@trilliummutual.com) @ TRILLIUM MUTUAL INSURANCE CO., 495 Mitchell Road South, Listowel, ON N4W 0C8 Tel: 1-800-265-3020

Please make all cheques payable to: CRIME STOPPERS GREY-BRUCE TOURNAMENT



